
 

 

Ref: Signlanguageclub/BB 
 
 
19th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
KS2 Sign Language Club 
 
KS2 children are warmly invited to take part in a sign language club led by Miss Paton. The 
club will run on a Monday 3.15 – 4.15pm and will begin on Tuesday 13th January 2025.  
 
This club will provide an exciting and interactive opportunity to learn and practise British 
Sign Language (BSL). Through a variety of fun games and songs, pupils will not only enhance 
their communication skills but also develop a deeper understanding of the importance of 
inclusivity.  
 
By practicing sign language in a relaxed and supportive environment, students will gain 
confidence in using signs to express themselves and interact with others. This club is a 
fantastic way for children to engage with a new language while fostering empathy and 
awareness for the deaf community. 
 
Unfortunately, there is a limit on how many children we can have so please return the 
permission slip as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

KS2 Sign Language Club 
 

Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 

Medical conditions ________________________________________________________ 
 

I give permission for my child to attend sign language club.  
 

I do/do not (delete as appropriate) give permission for my child’s photo to be taken and 
used in the school newsletter. 
 

I will pick them up at 4.15pm/ They can walk home at 4.15pm. (Please circle) 
 

Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 

Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
 


